Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position as High School Social Studies Teacher at Celina Schools. My last day will be Friday, August 20th, 2021.

Thank you so much for the opportunity to work in this position for the past six years. I've greatly enjoyed and appreciated the opportunities I've had to grow, be a part of creating a successful esports program, and work with my fellow colleagues, and I've learned so much about human interaction and education, which I will certainly take with me throughout my career.

I'll do everything possible to wrap up my duties and clean out my classroom as this week closes. Please let me know if there's anything else I can do to help during this transition

I wish you and the district continued success, and I hope to one day be able to return to the district.

Sincerely, Tess Watson

RECEIVED
AUG 1 8 2021

GELINA CITY SCHOOLS